NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 4, 2024
CITY OF KENAI COUNCIL MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the City Council of the City of Kenai will conduct a public hearing on the
following Ordinance(s) and/or Resolution(s) on the above-noted meeting date:

1.

Ordinance No. 3444-2024 - Accepting and Appropriating a Grant from the U.S. Department
of Homeland Security Passed through the State of Alaska Department of Military and
Veterans’ Affairs to Hire a Contractor to Add a Cybersecurity Section to the City’'s Emergency
Operations Plan. (Administration)

Resolution No. 2024-48 - Approving the Use of the Fleet Replacement Fund for the
Purchase of Three Ford Police Interceptors Utilizing the State of Alaska Equipment Fleet
Contract. (Administration)

Resolution No. 2024-49 - Authorizing the Acceptance of 2018 and 2020 Copper River and
Prince William Sound Salmon Disaster Relief Funds. (Administration)

Resolution No. 2024-50 - Authorizing the Acceptance of 2018 East Side Set Gillnet and 2020
Upper Cook Inlet Salmon Disaster Relief Funds. (Administration)

Resolution No. 2024-51 - Adopting an Alternative Allocation Method for the FY25 Shared
Fisheries Business Tax Program and Certifying that this Allocation Method Fairly Represents
the Distribution of Significant Effects of Fisheries Business Activity in Fisheries Management
Area 14: Cook Inlet Area. (Administration)

The public hearing will commence at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as business permits. All
interested persons are invited to attend the meeting telephonically/virtually or in-person and participate
in the public discussion. See the agenda for additional information. Written comments may be sent to
the Kenai City Council, c/o Kenai City Clerk, 210 Fidalgo Avenue, Kenai, AK, 99611.

Copies of the ordinances and/or resolutions are available in the Office of the Kenai City Clerk and will
be available at the meeting for public review. Please be advised, subject to legal limitations, ordinances
and/or resolutions may be amended by the Council prior to adoption without further public notice.
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Meghan Thibodeau, Deputy City Clerk
Posted: November 26, 2024



